
M E M O R A N D U M  

August 14, 2001 

TO : DIVISION OF THE,COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE 
SERVICES 

FROM : MARTHA C. BROWN, DIVISION OF APPEALS w6 
RE DOCKET NO. 010650-TX 

Attached is an original and five copies of a Notice for 

publication in the Florida Administrative Weekly. The FAW Notice 

must be received by the Secretary of State no l a t e r  than 12 Noon, 

Wednesday, August 15, 2001. 

cc: Wanda Terrell 

Attachments 
FAW010650.MCB 
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